PUBLIC HEARING
ON BERTIE COUNTY’S
FY 2019-2020 BUDGET

The County Manager has prepared the
proposed budget for FY 2019-2020 and
submitted the budget message to the Board
of Commissioners.

Per NCGS 159-12 a copy of the proposed
budget has been filed with the Clerk to the

Board and is available for public inspection
and shall remain available until the budget
ordinance is adopted.

These documents are also available
on the County’s website by visiting
http://www.co.bertie.nc.us/.

A public hearing on the proposed FY
2019-2020 budget will be held on
Monday, June 10th at 7:00 p.m. inside
the Commissioners Room located at 106
Dundee Street Windsor, NC, at which time
any citizens who wish to be heard on the
budget may appear and address the Board.

Any questions may be directed to the Clerk
to the Board, Sarah Tinkham, by calling
794-6110.

This 1st day of June, 2019.
Sarah S. Tinkham, Clerk to the Board




